
 

NOTICE 
HYDRANT FLUSHING 

 
Please be aware that utility crews will be flushing fire  

hydrants in your area.  To cleanse the system, we  

systematically open our fire hydrants to increase water flows 

allowing us to “flush” any minerals and deposits from the 

pipes. This is an essential part of our system maintenance 

program, and aids  us in providing you with high-quality water 

service.  
 

While flushing the system won’t interrupt your water service, 

when crews are working in your area, you may notice a  

temporary drop in water pressure or discolored water. This is 

normal. If this happens, simply let your water run until it is 

clear. 

 

As a result of hydrant flushing, residents in the immediate 

vicinity may experience temporary discoloration of their water. 

This discoloration is harmless, and generally consists of  

precipitates which do not affect the safety of water  

consumption. If you notice that your water is discolored, you 

can clear this issue by running all water faucets inside your 

home for approximately 15 minutes, or until the water clears. 

If water does not clear, please contact your local water utility 

at: 

 
 
Phone #: _________________________________ 


